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August 7, 2020  
 
Board Memo 053-2020: USPS Hiring Freeze on Non-Bargaining Unit Hiring  
  
Executive Board, 
  
USPS HQ announced a hiring freeze on non-bargaining unit hiring. The freeze 
applies to all external hiring and internal promotions for all non-bargaining unit 
employees (EAS, Attorney, Pay Band, and PCES).  The attached document 
provides additional details regarding this USPS hiring freeze policy.  
  
If members have any questions regarding the attached, they should direct them to 
their respective NAPS Area VP, Regional VP or NAPS Headquarters, not USPS 
HQ. Please share this memo and attachment with your membership.  
 
Thank you and stay safe. 
  
NAPS Headquarters 

 




